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As a peer support specialist, as well as a person in recovery from active addiction, I 

have lived both sides of the coin. The funding from ballot measure 110 has not only 

funded the organizations that have given me a job and kept me off of the streets, it 

also funds the programs that now allow me to help the next generation of struggling 

addicts to find and achieve recovery from active addiction as well. We are busy 

changing lives out here. It is imperative that the funding for ballot measure 110 stay 

where it is and be allowed to continue to work towards rebuilding our communities in 

the midst of our addiction crisis. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


